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Facebook & Instagram 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE 
INCLUDING 2025/2026 DATES

https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/
http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


This week’s  
ATTENDANCE 

Elm Class (YR) = 92%  
Cedar Class (Y1) = 89% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 95% 

Maple Class (Y3) = 94% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 96% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 87% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 86% 

Attendees at Always 
Club this week are: 

Leora (YR), Gabriel 
(Y1), Amaya (Y2), 
Calliope (Y3), Poppy 
(Y4), Amyrah (Y5), 
Tiago (Y6) 

Our Y3 Maple Class took to the 
stage this morning…and they did 

not disappoint!   
What a great start to the day! 



   

 CHECK OUT MORE SCHOOL 
EVENTS HERE

What’s happening in March? 
Here are some dates for 

your diary.

https://christchurchschool.cc/events/
https://christchurchschool.cc/events/


We had a fantastic time at our International Celebrations last Friday.  It was 
great seeing the children and adults perform.  Many thanks to everyone who 
contributed and helped make the event a success.  Massive thank you to our 
wonderful PTA who funded the rebuilding of our new stage.  The children 
absolutely love it!



We are delighted 
to welcome Ciao 
Ciao nursery to 
Christ Church 
Primary SW9.  
  
Ciao Ciao is a 
new private 
nursery starting 
after half term. 

If you are 
interested or 
would like further 
information 
please call 
07957444418






